From: Sager, John E - DNR

To: "Pearson, Joseph"
Cc: Beattie, David; Lynette M. Carney
Subject: RE: Extension Request - Superior Refinery PFAS Groundwater Investigation Report
Date: Friday, August 16, 2024 9:22:00 AM
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Joe,

The due date for the Superior Refinery PFAS Groundwater Investigation Report is extended to
August 23, 2024. Thank you for letting me know.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager
Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4t st.

Superior, WI 54880
Phone: (715) 919-7239
john.sager@wisconsin.gov

@ dnr.wi.gov
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From: Pearson, Joseph <Joseph.Pearson@cenovus.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 3:10 PM

To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Beattie, David <David.Beattie@cenovus.com>; Lynette M. Carney <LCarney@barr.com>
Subject: Extension Request - Superior Refinery PFAS Groundwater Investigation Report

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is|

Good afternoon John,

This email is just to follow-up on our brief call this afternoon.

As discussed, SRC is requesting that the due date of the Superior Refinery PFAS Groundwater
Investigation Report be extended to August 23, 2024, to address a few last-minute changes in the
submittal.

Thank you for being accommodating with the schedule and please do not hesitate to reach-out in
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the meantime if you have questions.
Thank you,
Joe

Joseph Pearson, PG

Environmental Advisor
Environmental - Superior Refinery
Downstream

Cell: 1.763.218.9982
Joseph.Pearson@cenovus.com

Superior, Wisconsin
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This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain
confidential and or proprietary information and is provided for the use of the
intended recipient only. Any review, retransmission or dissemination of this
information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you
receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete this
communication and any copies immediately. Thank you.
http://www.cenovus.com
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